
 

 

NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT AUTHORITY 

(Road Transport Division) 
Communiqué 

 

Extension of Delays for Public Service Vehicle Licences  

 

The NLTA informs that, in the light of challenges faced by operators to source new vehicles, a 

final delay, up to 31 March 2023 is being granted to holders of Public Service Vehicle Licence, 

(PSVL) in respect of Destination Management Companies (DMC) who have been granted a 

contract car and/or contract bus, for the implementation of their licences or for replacement 

of their vehicles. 

 

Holders of the above mentioned PSVL are informed that no further extension will be 

provided therafter. 

 

The NLTA relies on the usual cooperation and understanding of the public.  
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